
January 15, 2018 

Celerity Fiber Optic HDMI News 

We are pleased to announce that our new product, Celerity Universal Fiber Optic 
HDMI has been completed and is now entering final testing. 
Knowing that many of you were excited to see the 
UFO prototypes at CEDIA, we wanted to 
update you. 

Since then our engineering team was 
hard at work to prepare Celerity UFO to 
come to market. We appreciate your 
patience and your calls to us about our  
“next generation fiber optic” cable.  

The benefits of Celerity UFO are as follows: 

• Bi-directional in-wall UFO cable 
• No electronics on the UFO cable ends 
• UFO TX HDMI Connector Cable and RX HDMI Connector Cables will include a 6ft 

fiber “pigtail” 
• Supports up to 4K@60Hz, 4:4:4, and HDR specifications 
• Optical coupling joins the UFO TX/RX with the UFO cable 
• Adding 130ft as a standard available length 
• Keystone Wall Plate option available  

UFO HDMI offers improved stability for 18Gbps signal transmission 
Universal Fiber Optic cable may be installed in-wall for future systems running up to 
48Gbps such as HDMI 2.1 
Celerity will develop future TX and RX devices to support HDMI 2.1 when applicable 

Pricing and availability for Celerity UFO will be announced by January 30, 2018. 
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